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Zelle's Miami Office Moves to Ft. Lauderdale

January 31, 2023

The Miami office of Zelle LLP has moved its operations to Ft. Lauderdale. The
move will enhance the firm’s capabilities in the immediate region, as well as
allow for greater reach into areas in the northern part of Florida.

Zelle’s Ft. Lauderdale attorneys represent many of the world’s largest
insurance companies, where their practices focus on complex insurance
coverage disputes, statutory and common law bad faith litigation, and
commercial litigation matters in state and federal courts throughout Florida.

Christine Renella serves as the office’s Managing Partner.
The new address:

Zelle LLP

110 E. Broward Blvd.

Suite 2000

Ft. Lauderdale, FL 33301
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